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St. Anne’s C.E. (VC) Primary School 

“Together with God, Making Learning a Life Long Friend” 

19th June 2019 

 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE PERSON WITH PARENTAL RESPONSIBILITY 

 

RE ; STAFFING STRUCTURE – SEPTEMBER 2019 

 

I am now pleased to inform you that we have agreed our staffing structure for September 

2019. The class organisation will be as follows:- 

 

Classes   Teachers    Support Staff 

Reception class  Miss Rosson    Mrs Williams 

Year 1    Mrs Allmark    Mrs Sproston 

Year 2    Mrs Hill    Mrs Eardley 

Year 3    Miss Buckley am/Mrs Barnett pm Mrs Turner 

Year 4#   Mr Nixon    Mrs Baker  

Year 5    Mr Hambleton   Mrs Lovatt / Mrs Sims 

Year 6*   Mr Jones / Mrs Edwards  Mrs Lovatt / Mrs Sims 

French    Madame Howard (Y4/5/6) 

Reception / Y1  Mrs Bailey 

 

As we approach September 2019, we are delighted to welcome Mrs Hill back from her 

maternity leave and at the same time, Miss Turner will be commencing hers. Miss Turner’s 

Deputy Head roles will be shared between the current senior leadership team of Mr Jones, 

Miss Buckley and Miss Rosson should you need to contact anyone. 

 

Miss Abbotts for will be leaving us at the end of this term.  We would like to thank her for 

everything that she has done this last year and would like to take this opportunity of wishing 

her well as she awaits the arrival of her baby.  

 

# Following a successful recruitment process, we are delighted to have appointed Mr Nixon 

to teach Year 4 from September. We look forward to welcoming him St Anne’s C.E. Primary 

School. 
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*As in previous years, Mr Jones will have responsibility for English and Mrs Edwards, Maths. 

The rest of the curriculum will be shared between Mr Jones and Mrs Edwards. 

 

Children will move up as a whole class into their new classes at the start of September. There 

will be a transition session on Monday 8th July within school hours.  

 

At Parents Evening drop-in on the 8th July (3:30 p.m. - 5:30 p.m.) parents and carers are most 

welcome to introduce themselves to their new teachers for next year. At the start of the 

new academic year there will be a meet-the-teacher session where teachers will introduce 

themselves and set routines and expectations for next year. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr E. J. Hobson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


